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From: Nuno Reis <B
Sent: 01 November 2021 10:09

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Steve Adams (ClIr) <Steve.Adams@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Reference 2021/3839/P | Howitt Close Development

Dear Kate,
With great concern, I got aware of an application to erase an extension at Howitt Close.
I live in the same street and can provide more details upon request.

First, I would like to remind you that this is a Conservation Area and I urge you to request the laws when it
comes to granting planning permissions that impact others.

In particular, such works would breach the preservation of the area's character. Granting such permission
will no longer have Howitt Close roof aligned with the other houses in the same street, and due to its
location at the end of the road, it will clearly dominate over the others.

Not to mention that such development will reduce the daylight into the near residents, detrimental to their
health if we also consider the stress added by the works and permanent sunlight blockade afterwards.

It was brought to my attention that this last point is NOT filled in applicants' report, which is a crucial
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missing element in the process.

Best Regards,
Nuno Reis
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